Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Division of Volunteer and Community Services
The Department of Elder Affairs, Division of Volunteer and Community Services announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 24, 2020 – February 7, 2020, until 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: The State Plan, Addenda, and Modification are available for review online at http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us/doea/scsep.php.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: In order to receive SCSEP funds, the Older Americans Act (OAA) requires each state to submit a Strategic State Plan that includes a four-year strategy for the statewide provision of community services and other authorized activities for eligible individuals under the SCSEP.

The Florida Department of Elder Affairs is soliciting comments from the public regarding the 2020-2023 Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) State Plan Modification, in compliance with 20 C.F.R. 641.340. The 2020-2020 SCSEP State Plan is available for review at http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us/doea/scsep.php The Department of Elder Affairs will be collecting comments from any person who wishes to submit their input on the 2020-2023 SCSEP Strategic State Plan.
Comments must be submitted to: Krysta Carter, SCSEP State Director, at SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org, no later than Friday, February 7, 2020, 5:00 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: This notice does not include an agenda; however, please visit The Department of Elder Affairs website at http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us/doea/scsep.php for a copy of the 2020-2023 SCSEP Strategic State Plan contact: Krysta Carter, SCSEP State Director, at SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org for additional information.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Krysta Carter, SCSEP State Director, at SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org or by phone at (850)414-2171. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Krysta Carter, SCSEP State Director, at SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org or by phone at (850)414-2171.
